
IRS REQUIREMENT 
 

PLEASE PROVIDE THE FUND OFFICE WITH SOCIAL SECURITY NUMBERS FOR ALL 
SPOUSES & DEPENDENT CHILDREN. 

 
The Affordable Care Act requires that all Americans be covered with health coverage.  This 
applies to you and all of your dependents.  Failure to have sufficient health coverage will result in 
a financial penalty unless you can provide proof of health coverage. 
 
The Fund Office will provide you with proof of health coverage for you and your 
dependents, provided you were eligible.  By law, we are also required to notify the IRS of 
your health plan eligibility.  To do so, we need accurate Social Security Numbers for you 
and all of your dependents.   
 
The Fund Office has sent letters to all members requesting Social Security Numbers for 
dependents if we do not have them on file.  If you received a letter and misplaced it, please feel 
free to contact the Fund Office at 630-887-4150 to provide the information. 


